
From: >  
Sent: Thursday, November 24, 2022 1:30 PM 
To: Corrina Giles <cgiles@thebluemountains.ca> 
Cc: Kyra Dunlop <kdunlop@thebluemountains.ca>; Carrie Fairley <cfairley@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: RE: Register to speak 
 
The purpose of the deputation is to request that the unopened road allowances on the Abbotts lands 
remain unopened as the Open Space by-law amendment is incomplete and misguided. 
 
Thank you – I trust this will suffice. 
 
Christina Eaton 
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